
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spring/Summer 2021 Issue 

Willowood Homeowners Association 

NEWSLETTER 

• We have a neighborhood 

Facebook group! Search 

“Willowood Subdivision 

Association, Rochester Hills, 

Michigan” to join 

• With kids outside and the ongoing 

road construction, please make 

sure to stay alert and under 25 

MPH when driving on our and 

neighboring streets! 

• Please ensure trash & recycling is 

put out and retrieved in a timely 

manner. When storing bins, 

please keep inside your garage or 

on the side of your house not 

visible from the street 

• It is a city of Rochester Hills 

ordinance that when you or a 

company mows your grass, it 

must be cleaned off the street 

REMINDERS 

• Our front island has a new look! 

Check out the enhanced 

landscaping and new trees that 

better represent the beauty that 

our neighborhood has to offer. 

All courts have also been 

cleaned up and mulched  

• Due to Covid, we have not been 

welcoming new neighbors in 

person but plan to start back up 

soon. If you’re new to our 

neighborhood – WELCOME! 

• After a year off from social 

events, we are ready to 

responsibly get back into it. Our 

first event of 2021 will be a Soft 

Serve truck parked near Cypress 

Ct. on Thursday, June 10 from 6 

– 9 PM. Each resident (adults 

and children) will receive one 

free item. Stop by for some 

treats and outdoor socialization 

with your neighbors! 

• The summer progressive is back 

on for 2021! Mark your calendar 

for Saturday, Aug 28. More 

details to come via FB 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

• Welcome to new board member 

Barry Najarian, Office of Roads & 

Grounds! 

• If you have not yet paid your 

annual HOA dues or have 

questions about them, please 

reach out to Board Treasurer 

Troy Stevenson at 

Troy.Stevenson77@gmail.com. 

Starting next year, dues paid 

more than 30 days after the due 

date will incur interest as set 

forth in the deed restrictions  

• 2021 Directories have been 

delivered to residents. If you 

have not yet received yours or 

need to update your listing, 

please reach out to Mary 

Plenzler at #248.321.1211 

UPDATES 

End of Soft Serve Truck – Thursday, June 10 6 – 9 PM 

Summer Progressive – Saturday, August 28 

KEY DATES 

If you have questions, content, or feedback for the newsletter, please reach out to Erica Douglas at 

Erica.J.Douglas@gmail.com 


